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Eco-Schools

And gu/si like that, w2 are coming up to the end 0} another school year. We
would Llike to say a big thank you to ALL children and stafl] for working really
hard on their Eco i:arg,ei:/s this Year.

EYFS children mere Jocused on biodirversity this year. They harve grown plants
to LNLCOMIOGgL MOTL N\rildli%z into the gruund/s, been pund dkpping and hayve

identified Lots of different minibeasts.

Year 2 hawe done lots 0,} work on rz,cxé,clkng and Litter. Thzx&’mz maode }ani:ﬂ/siii,c
posters Jor around school, written letters to our cleaners, been on Litter picks

and Loads more.

Year | harve made bird Jeeders, planted their omwn fruit and vegetables and have
been prcaci:ur,e ak SONLNG 2Nergl. Thz% harve made p,o/siizr/s Jlﬂr Jlﬁrgzi?]ﬁul teachers
to turn lighi/& and pru&zciur/s ,oHl mrhen i:hz% are not needed. We hawe also

harvest our vegl

GREEN FLAG AWARD!

We are really proud to announce that we harve achienved our Green
Flag Award! ALl o} the children and sta}} harve worked really hard this
year to be more eco-friendly and it has really paid o) We mill
continue our work next year and beyond because there is almways

more we can do to help save our planet.
Miss Saund,ens, Mrs B,ei,ght,crn and some 0}
#3 Odﬂkj,js, NV'Ll.d our Eeo commitiee mrith our Green Flag.
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We all rzau% szc%zd tﬂking part in
The V\/leli}z Trusts #30da%/swild irn
June! We raised £126 Jbor The V\/lelig,z

Trusts ,Chﬂf‘i.i)z} on our wild dress up

day, so thank you. We samw lots U}
anmazing Random Acts UJZ Wildness
posted on Tapz/si:r%, }rcm rock pool
hunting and bug hotel making to
simply Jeeling the grass bhetmween

our toes and mrind in our hair!
ot 5y i

Who mw-ill be on our Eco Committee next
%zar? Soon mwe will be asking Jlﬂr
volunteers to help us Jurther on our

guurnzx&l




